NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE BOARD
OF DIRECTORS OF THE ORANGE COUNTY
DRAINAGE DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Board of Directors of the Orange County Drainage
District may attend and participate in the Community Meeting for the Western Portion of Orange
County to Discuss Drainage and Tropical Storm Imelda to be held on Tuesday, October 15, 2019
at 6:30 p.m. at Turning Point Church, 3600 N. Main Street, Vidor, Texas. This particular
meeting will focus on the western portion of Orange County, including the cities of Vidor, Rose City
and Pine Forest, and all unincorporated areas in the western portion of the County. No action will
be taken by the Board at this meeting.
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CERTIFICATE
I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that this Notice of Possible Quorum is a true and
correct copy of said Notice and that I posted a true and correct copy of said Notice on the Bulletin
Boards at the Orange County Drainage District, Orange, Texas, which are convenient and readily
accessible to the general public, and said Notice was posted on Thursday, the 10th day of October




